Yusen Building

3-2, Marunouchi 2-chome
Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-0005
Japan

Tel: +81-3-3284-5151
http://www.nyk.com

September 24, 2013

Global Compact Office
United Nations Global Compact
Two United Nations Plaza New York, NY 10017

Dear Sir or Madam:
Grace Letter

Thank you for your reminder about the September 27 deadline for submitting our
Communication on Progress (COP) to the Global Compact website.

We are submitting this letter to request a 90-day extension to the deadline for submitting
our 2013 COP.

We have not been able to submit the COP on time because of organizational changes that
will be carried out on October 1, 2013.

We appreciate the consideration given to our request as we greatly value our continuing

support of the Global Compact.

Yours faithfully,

Ta guro

General Manager

Corporate Communication and CSR Group
Nippon Yusen Kaisha
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